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Planning Department
Camden Council
Argyle Street

London, WC1H 8NG
Dear Planning Officer,

**Re: Support for Planning Application No. 2023/0847/P — 20 Howitt Road, London NW3 4LL**

| am writing as a local resident to express my enthusiastic support for the restoration and improvements proposed
at 20 Howitt Road under the current planning application, reference number 2023/0847/P.

This proposal to restore the building, particularly through the tasteful extension and crucial repairs to the fagade
and roof, represents a significant opportunity to enhance our neighbourhood. The current state of the property is
noticeably poor, and this redevelopment will rectify that, much to the benefit of the Belsize Conservation Area's
overall appearance and historical integrity.

Approving this application would not only improve the direct surroundings but would also uplift the community's
spirits and local pride. It is rare to see such a sensitive and thoughtful approach to maintaining architectural heritage

while upgrading necessary facilities.

| trust the committee will agree on the value this project adds to our locality and will move to approve the
application swiftly.

Thank you for considering my views.
Yours faithfully,

Joel Markham



